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Dear Parents,                                     20th December 2022 
        
We have had such a busy Autumn term here at school and despite illness and the frosty weather the 
children have continued to give it their all – they never cease to amaze us with their positive, hardworking 
attitudes and their kind and generous approach to everyone in our community.  
 
It was wonderful to see so many of you attend the variety of Christmas concerts – the children entertained 
us all beautifully with their important Christmas messages.  
 
My thanks go, as always, to the committed staff that make so many special experiences possible for the 
children, the outstanding work of the PTA who have helped us with IPads and smart pens to bring the 
learning to life in the classrooms and the support from our school Governors and Oak Trees Trust. 
 
Merry Christmas to you all – enjoy a relaxing and festive time with your families and we look forward to 
seeing you in the New Year.   
 
Kind regards 
Mrs Arnold 

Executive Headteacher 
 
Dates for your diary – letters will be sent out with more detail nearer to the event 
 
4th January  –  school open to pupils 
9th January  –  Y5AD Bikeability sessions begin 
13th January  –  Bike-it Breakfast 
17th January  –  Year 1 China Spirit Lion Dance workshop 
23rd January  –  Y4 Hi Impact VR Headsets workshop 
24th January  –  School nurses F2 Vision and Audio checks 
26th January  –  Parents consultation video meetings 
27th January  –  Y3 hi impact workshop ‘Rock Solid’ 
30th January  –  Y5AD swimming (all week) 
31st January  –  EYFS hi impact workshop; Y3 Chester Roman visit 
1st February  –  Y2 Barnstondale activity day 
6th February  –  PTA movie night KS1 
7th February  –  PTA movie night KS2 
8th February - Year 6 Slavery Museum 
16th February  –  PTA Break the Rules day 
17th February  –  INSET – school closed to pupils 
 
20th- 24th February – Half Term (School closed)  
 
27th February  – school re-opens to pupils 
 
 
 
 
Attendance 
The whole school attendance for this term is 96.3%. It is really important to us that all children attend 
regularly. Thank you for your continued support with this. Individual attendance letters will be sent after the 
holidays. 


